
SHTP March Blog – Hannah Fraser 

March has been a strange month so far, as restrictions have come into place 

from the government and the Museum took the decision to close. Before the 

restrictions were put into place we discussed tasks we could complete from 

home. I started by preparing to complete work from home which included 

getting a lot of the social media posts ready.  

 

 

 

 

The last photo I took of the 

view from the Museum office. I 

will definitely miss this view! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I prepared and scheduled social media posts for all of the Museum’s sites. This 

included the ‘Fifty Friday’s’ posts where each week an object from each year it 

came into the collection is shared across the Scottish Fisheries Museum social 

media platforms.  

I also concentrated more on my Historic Vessel Conservation course and 

completed a first draft of my first unit.  

 



 

 

 

 

I was also joined by my 

assistant Monty and his 

favourite colleague ‘Rattie’.  

He promised to help me with 

adjusting to working from 

home, as long as I pay him in 

snacks! 

 


